
​Hello Parents!​

​Deane-Porter is participating in a nationwide initiative called "Rock Your​
​School". The initiative is centered around engaging learners in a fun and​
​dynamic way. The lessons and activities for this special day of learning​
​will come from all different decades of music to create the BEST DAY​
​EVER! We hope to create a very memorable experience for your​
​children. Students are encouraged to dress up in their best rockstar​
​style, but it is not necessary.​

​ROCK YOUR SCHOOL EVENT: 10/3/2025​

​Looking forward to a great day!​
​To learn more about this initiative click the below:​
​Rock Your School​

​ROCK ON!​
​The Deane-Porter Teachers​

https://www.getyourteachon.com/rock-your-school

